



26 March 2019


Our Ref: HP7521



Dear Parents/Guardians


I am delighted to inform you that as part of FS2’s topic this term on “Animals” we have invited “Lion Learners Educational Animal Experience” to come and work with our FS2 pupils on Thursday 4th April 2019.

They will bring a number of small animals in for the children to see and hold.

There will be no additional charge; this experience was included in the £15 we previously asked you to contribute.  If you have not already paid your contribution, please do so as soon as possible.

The children in FS2 are looking forward to an exciting day.


Yours sincerely



Mrs R Sandhu
Head of School
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